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BMSA Parent Newsletter  ð February  2015 
 

The Rocket News  
1825 W. Chateau  Dr.   Meridian, ID  83646  

Phone: 208 -855-4430 Fax: 208-855-4439 

BMSA Website: http://www.westada.org/Domain/9  

 

Captainõs Log ð Star Date: 2 -2015 

Once a month I host a tour of our school for prospective students and 

their parents.  I hold the tours during the school day so parents and 

students can see our teachers and students in action.  Upon finishing the 

tour one of the parents said, òThis school is amazing!  I wish schools like this 

existed when I was a kid!ó 

I couldnõt agree more with this parentõs comment.  I wish you could see 

what I see each and every day  here at BMSA .  Our teachers are 

providing such fun and engaging activities for our students.  Students 

routinely get to apply their k nowledge and skills to real -world applications 

and are having a blast doing it.  Last week I was able to engineer hover 

crafts with 1 st and 4 th graders  in conjunction with their study of air pressure . 

I also got to observe our 2 nd  graders designing digital  books about bridges 

and engineering bridges in STEM lab.  Yesterday I got to observe our 5 th 

graders designing water filters in STEM lab  in conjunction with their water 

quality study .  Today I listened in on a guest speaker teaching our 4 th 

graders about how electric motors work  and the role energy plays in their 

homes.  Next week Iõll be listening to our 3rd graders share persuasive 

papers written to solar co mpanies trying to convince them as to where 

they should build their next solar plant. I  could go o n and on about the 

amazing things that happen  with student lear ning each and every day at 

BMSA. I am so proud of the work our teachers are doing with our students.  

In short, I agree with the parent comment above and feel blessed to 

have the opportunity to be the principal of such an amazing school.  

Thank you for partnering with us in the education of your child and thank 

you f or choosing BMSA as your school of choice.  

   Mr. Wilhite  

Principal  

 

Upcoming Events  

   February 10 th  

   BMSA Lottery Drawing  

   9:00 AM @ District Office  

   February 16 th  

   No School ð Presidentõs Day 

   February 19 th DATE    

CHANGED!    BMSA Night at 

Red Robin  will be held 

Tuesday, March 17 th! 

      February 26 th  

   Ski Night (4 th & 5 th Grade)  

   February 27 th 

   No School ð In-Service  

   March 5 th  

   5th Grade PACE  
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We Need  Your Feedback! : 

  Last month I shared that we are in the 

process of developing both short and long -

term goals fo r BMSA.  We are gathering data 

and feedback from teachers, students and 

parents to help guide this  process.   

 

I would ask that you please  click on the link below and complete  our 

parent survey.  I assure you that i t will be the best 5 minutes  you will  

invest in your childõs education today .  Your responses will help us 

know what we are doing well and what we can improve on.  The 

survey will also be available on our website through the end of the 

month.  The survey is completely confidential.  

 

Student Led Food Drive ð A Huge Success! : 

This year BMSA has begun a student leadership 

development program.   I was having so many 

students co ming up with great ideas of things they 

wanted to do for the school or community that I 

decided we needed a process to help them make their dreams a reality.  

Mr. Burwell (3 rd Grade Teacher) was hired to help guide these ambitious 

students through the proc ess of turning their ideas into reality.  

Last month a group of students from Mrs. Hechtõs class approached Mr. 

Burwell about putting together a food drive for the Idaho Food Bank.  The 

students developed a plan, advertised the event with the school and 

han dled the intake of food donations.  At the end of two weeks the 

school had collected 675 lbs of food, which will provide 563 meals for 

families in need in our community.  I am proud of these students for 

organizing such an impactful event and proud of all of our students for 

donating to this worth y cause.   

  

 

 

 

Treat Fridays  

First Friday of Each 

Month. Treats .25 cents 

& BMSA wristbands $1  

Boxtops  

Collected the last week  

of each month.  

Attendance:  

Please make every   

effort to have your child 

at school every day 

and on time . 

If your child is absent 

please call the office to 

verify the abs ence. 

#855 -4430 

School Start/End  

Start: 9:05 (9:20 Wed.)  

End: 3:55  

Breakfast served:  

8:45 (M,T,TH,F) 

9:00 (Wed.)  

òLike Usó On Facebook! 

Search for Barbara 

Morgan STEM Academy  

 

Click here to take the Parent Survey:  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/10n5gEZ5FKrKwOVZfiPRaqzaIq1kAc5P
VdnU20AJEJPE/viewform?c=0&w=1&usp=mail_form_link 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/10n5gEZ5FKrKwOVZfiPRaqzaIq1kAc5PVdnU20AJEJPE/viewform?c=0&w=1&usp=mail_form_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/10n5gEZ5FKrKwOVZfiPRaqzaIq1kAc5PVdnU20AJEJPE/viewform?c=0&w=1&usp=mail_form_link
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A Levy to Build Schools ð Please Vote Tuesday, March 10 th! 

Our District is growing !  The District is hoping to pass a levy this Spring to build new schools 

and finish the remodel of Meridian High.  Thanks to new construction and increased 

property value, this levy w ill not increase the property tax rate.  See more details below.  
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